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August 6, 2021

RE: Assembly Bill 104

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Per Assembly Bill 104, the Yuba County Office of Education is required to notify you regarding
the ability of families, of an eligible student, to formally request that the school allow their
child to repeat a grade level. In order to be eligible for retention, your student must have
received deficient grades (a D, F, No Pass) in at least half of their courses during the 2020-2021
school year. Because we track student progress on goals and objectives, and do not provide
credits or letter grades in our Yuba County Office of Education programs for students with

moderate/severe disabilities, AB 104 is not applicable.

For further information on AB 104 you can visit our YCOE website at www. yubacoe.org.

Sincerely,
“Aaa Cug
Leslie Cena
Assistant Superintendent, Special Education



